
 

  

No. R210301 

March 23, 2021 

Dear Business Partners, 

 

Announcement of NRND （Not Recommended for New Design） 

 

We appreciate your patronage of ABLIC IC products.  

We changed the status of the following products to NRND (not recommended for new 

designs), because of considering various circumstances such as productivity, profitability, 

prospects. Please not recommended for new designs. 

We appreciate your understanding and cooperation. 

 

 

 [NRND] 

Overview : Middle Output Current CMOS Voltage Regulator 

Products Package 

S-1131xxxUA-xxxTFx SOT-89-3 

S-1131xxxUC-xxxTFx SOT-89-5 

S-1131xxxPD-xxxTFx 6-Pin HSON(A) 

⚫ All products in the S 1131 series are eligible. 

⚫ Successors : S-1132 Series (SOT-23-5/SOT-89-5/SNT6A(H)) 

 

 [Contact for this matter] 

 

Please contact ABLIC Sales Department. 

 

Yours truly, 

 

                                  Seiji Tanaka 

Senior Vice President  

Chief Sales Officer 

ABLIC Inc. 


